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People Scrutiny Committee – 10th July 2018

Minute Extract

Minute 128: Annual Public Health Report

The Committee considered Minute 56 of the meeting of Cabinet held on 19th June 
2018, which had been called in to Scrutiny, together with a report of the Deputy Chief 
Executive (People) presenting the 2017 Annual Report of the Director of Public 
Health.

Resolved:-

That the Annual Report be referred back to Cabinet for reconsideration, for the 
following reason – to look at the impact of unemployment on mental health.

Note: This is an Executive Function
Cabinet Member: Cllr Salter


